Department of

Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building
Lawton Chiles 2600 Blair Stone Road Virginia B. Wetherell
Governor Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 Secretary

January 17, 1996

Mr. Harvey F. Wildschuetz
Utilities Director

City of Lake Worth

1900 2nd Avenue North

Lake Worth, Florida 33461-4298

Dear Mr. Wildschuetz:

The Department has found the Acid Rain Part Application(s) for the attached facility(ies)
complete, and has forwarded this information to USEPA Region 4 in Atlanta, Georgia.

If you have any questions, please write to Tom Cascio or me at the letterhead address, or
call (904) 488-1344.

Sincerely,

I\) JL\««& )’3 42

thn C. Brown, Jr. P.

Sectlon Adm1mstrator
Title V Program
JCB/tc/ms
Attachment
“Protect. Conserve cnd Aanggs Floride's Civvererment and Nonno! Resepozs”
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